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The Bedford Arts and Crafts Society (BACS) will offer a workshop on Gelli plate 
printing led by local artist Doris Smith. The workshop will begin at 1:30 P.M. on 
Tuesday, February 16, and will take place in the Meeting Room at the Bedford 
Free Public Library, 7 Mudge Way. The public is cordially invited to attend. 

 Instead of using plates made from gelatin, we will be using Gelli printing plates 
that feel much like gelatin but are more durable and reusable. After a 
demonstration of techniques, attendees will be able to try printing their own 
monoprint using different sizes of printing plates. Participants do not have to 
bring anything but their enthusiasm!  

If you can, please let us know if you plan to attend by emailing 
info@bacsma.org. This will help Doris plan how much material to bring.  

Doris Smith has studied art at the DeCordova Museum, Middlesex College, and 
the Maud Morgan Art Center. Her works (collages and monoprints) have been 
shown at the BACS Bedford Day Art Show, the Concord Art Association, the 
Bedford Free Public Library, the Lexington Art Center, and the Lexington Public 
Library among other places. 

For additional information about BACS and our programs, visit www.bacsma.org.  
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